
 

 

TRANSPORTATION NEWSLETTER 
  

The Importance of Staying Seated on the School Bus 
 

School bus seats are built to protect passengers through a design called "compartmentalization". Some of the standards that 
are applied to this design are: 

• High seat backs 
• Fill seats with energy absorbing material 
• Seat placement to form "compartments" 
• Seats anchored securely 

When students are sitting square on the seat, facing forward, these safety features work together to help keep our students 
safe. Reminding your students to sit properly on the school bus seat is very important and can help protect them in the event of 
an incident. 

  



                                    

Please see the links for additional information from the Canada Safety Council and Transport Canada. 

Canada Safety Council: https://canadasafetycouncil.org/is-there-a-need-for-seat-belts-on-school-buses/ 

Transport Canada: https://tc.canada.ca/en/road-transportation/school-bus-safety/safety-standards-school-buses 

Inclement Weather 
 

With the door opening/closing regularly, and multiple windows on the bus, the temperature inside the school bus can fluctuate. 
Always ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for cold temperatures. 

Cold weather tips: 

• Dress your child in warm, insulating layers close to their body, with wind and waterproof layers on the outside. Keep 
their head covered. 

• Cover exposed areas such as fingers, cheeks, ears, and nose. Consider sending your child with spare gloves and a hat 
just in case! 

School Closures  
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eYuc-iqwNgfeLl5EG3Wqlw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRle4nTP0RPaHR0cHM6Ly9jYW5hZGFzYWZldHljb3VuY2lsLm9yZy9pcy10aGVyZS1hLW5lZWQtZm9yLXNlYXQtYmVsdHMtb24tc2Nob29sLWJ1c2VzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKY49TVppjiXVnYlIXY2RlYm9reEByb2NreXZpZXcuYWIuY2FYBAAAAAI%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ZYmJcxjmnubi0PZ1B7ugMw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRle4nTP0RbaHR0cHM6Ly90Yy5jYW5hZGEuY2EvZW4vcm9hZC10cmFuc3BvcnRhdGlvbi9zY2hvb2wtYnVzLXNhZmV0eS9zYWZldHktc3RhbmRhcmRzLXNjaG9vbC1idXNlc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKY49TVppjiXVnYlIXY2RlYm9reEByb2NreXZpZXcuYWIuY2FYBAAAAAI%7E


 

Rocky View Schools: 

• December 23rd - January 6th: Winter Vacation 

CSSD Schools: 

• December 22nd: Professional Growth Day 
• December 23rd - January 6th: Christmas Break 

Happy Holidays from the transportation team! 

The Education Centre and Transportation Counter will be closed for the holidays from December 26th - January 2nd. We 
hope you enjoy a restful break, and we will see you in the new year! 

  

For more information 
please visit our website 
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